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The men and woman who served this great country should be exempt from State tax. 

Military pensions are not very much as it is and even less after it’s taxed. I served for 

26 years, over 20 for the Oregon NG, several overseas deployments and state 

emergency relief. This bill is simple and a no brainer.  


